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wŜƎǳƭŀǊ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ŎǊǳŎƛŀƭ ƛŦ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 
ŀǊŜ ǘƻ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ƻǳǘŎƻƳŜǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŀǧŜƴŘǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
ŘŀȅΦ   
Best attending classes week ending 21.06.19  
EYFS & KS1:   Swift Class 98.2%  
KS2:             Woodpecker Class 98.1%   

Time to talk 
Should women footballers be 
paid the same as the men? 

Key Dates for your Diary 
2nd July: Theatre group performing The Hobbit 
4th July: Sports Day 
15th July: Change Over Dayðclasses meet   
  new teacher 
16th July: Parents evening for annual reports 
18th July: Y6 Leavers Assembly 
19th July: School Closes for Summer 

 

Town Sports 
Well done and thank you to 
all those children who par-
ticipated in Town Sports 
this week.  We enjoyed 
great success.  Kyle in Year 
4 is the Wigan throwing 
champion.  Congratulations 
Kyle, weôre all so proud of 
you.  Our Y3/4 boys relay 
team, Kyle, Henlea, Jude 
and Georgie won their 
heats and now go on to the 
borough finals while  Caitlyn 
in Y5 has progressed to the 
finals of the 400m.  You 
represented the school bril-
liantly and made us proud 
to be Beech Hill. Ducklings 

Our little feathered 
friends have arrived!  
They didnôt hang around 
as they hatched almost 
as soon as they arrived. 
The children (and grown 
ups) have been delight-
ed to see them swim-
ming and waddling around the early Years this week.  

Sports Day 
It is Sports Day on Thursday.  The weather is set 
to be warm so sun hats and sun screen are a must.  
We are following the same format as last year: 
Reception and KS1: 9:15-10:30 
KS2:   10:30-11:45 
If possible, please provide your child with a T-Shirt 
in House colours.  This is not compulsory. 

RivingtonðRed 
Winterï White 
Parbold -Green 
BillingeðBlue 

Writing Festival 
We hosted a writing festival 
for some year 1 and year 4 
children from all our local 
schools. We had a special 
guest, Matt Goodfellow, 
who is a poet. He showed 
the children how to write 
and perform poetry.   

UCLAN Science fair 
We were really lucky to get 
tickets again this year for the 
science fair at the University of 
Lancashire. The children took part in lots of activi-
ties including forensics, microbiology and astrono-
my.  If you are looking for something to do on Sat-
urday, there is a free Family Day  at the fair. 
https://lancashiresciencefestival.co.uk/public-programme/  

PLEASE FIND US AT MAGIC 
BREAKFAST ON WEDNESDAYS 

https://lancashiresciencefestival.co.uk/public-programme/


 

  
  
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We worked with 
our buddy 
class Year 5 to 
practise our 
skills in P.E.  

We have watched the 
ducklings hatch this 
week. We had six eggs 
and five hatched, We 
have been caring for 

them everyday making 
sure they have food 
and water.  

We had a special visit from Pirate 
Janet, she asked us to write letters 
and send them to her. We have 
been very busy writing lots of let-
ters and using our phonics 
knowledge to help us.  

At our pirate 
party we made 

jam sandwich-
es, showing off 
our spreading 
and cutting 
skills.  

 


